
St. Luke’s Baby and Toddler Group 
 

As life begins to return to a ‘new normal’. we intend to re-start the Baby 
and Toddler group from Thursday 10th September. 
 
There will, of course, have to be some changes.  The Hall Trustees have 
put a limit of 20 people on using the space at any time and ask for a Risk 
Assessment from each group. 
 
We will therefore have a maximum of 18 participants at each session 
(that includes adults and children) plus our two leaders.   
We will take bookings weekly only on a first come, first served basis. 
 
Sadly, to cover costs, we will need to charge £2 per family per session.  
We will offer tea / coffee and wrapped cake / biscuit for adults and 
individual light snacks for children.  Please bring your own child’s 
drinking cup (you may also prefer to bring your own ‘safe’ mug for 
coffee).  
 
We will meet for an hour from 10 – 11 am, with hard / wipeable toys 
and offer a story time but no singing yet.  Please do not bring toys etc of 
your own. 
 
We ask that adults wear face coverings and follow the now usual hygiene 
procedures. 
 
We will trial the re-start and see how it goes! 
 
So… 
 
Book a place a week at a time from  Saturday morning of the previous 
week by emailing: sally514@btinternet.com or by What’s App or text to 
077027 12876 (or St. Luke’s B&T on What’s App).  I will confirm your 
place (or not) each week.   
 
Really looking forward to welcoming you back to Baby and Toddler 
Group.   Revd. Sally 

mailto:sally514@btinternet.com

